
 

 

 
Ref: 15hours/DJ 
 
 
4th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
AM and PM Nursery 
 
On Wednesday 13th March, Nursery Staff are having mandatory First aid refresher training.  
 
Nursery will be closed to Morning and Afternoon children. Our 30-hour provision for 
children will be open and children are to attend as normal.  
 
Morning and afternoon nursery will be open as normal on Thursday. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause but hope you appreciate that training 
our staff to ensure they have the best provision is a high priority. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Ms S. Shepherd   
Headteacher                                         


